
 August 2017 Timetable Pick Up

 All students will pick up their timetables the week before classes begin.  

 Students will also be able to make timetable changes prior to the start of classes, 

following the schedule below. 

 Students will not be able to pick up timetables for friends. 

 Classes will begin on Tuesday, September 5, 2017. 
 

Tuesday, August 29, 2017 9:00 – 10:30 
 

Grade 9 students: Timetable distribution 

 
 10:30 – 12:00 

 

Student Services is open for grade 9 students that 
might require timetable changes. 

 1:00 – 2:30 
 

Grade 12 students: Timetable distribution 

 2:30 – 5:00 
 

Student Services is open for grade 12 students that 
might require timetable changes. 

   

Wednesday, August 30, 2017 9:00 – 10:30 

 

Grade 11 students: Timetable distribution 

 

 10:30 – 12:00 
 

Student Services is open for grade 11 students that 
might require timetable changes. 

 1:00 – 5:00 
 

Student Services is open for grades 9, 11 and 12 
students that might require timetable changes. 

   

Thursday, August 31, 2017 9:00 – 10:30 
 

Grade 10 students: Timetable distribution 

 10:30 – 12:00 
 

Student Services is open for grade 10 students that 
might require timetable changes. 

 1:00 – 5:00 
 

Student Services is open to any student that might 
require timetable changes. 

   

Friday, September 1st, 2017 9:00-12:00 Timetables may be picked up at the main office. No 
timetable changes will be possible today. 

 
If you are unable to pick up your timetable in August please call Student Services at (416) 395-3330 ext. 20040 
  

 

Note: Students picking up their timetables during one of the above scheduled 
dates will have an opportunity to request timetable changes and avoid long 
lineups on the first day of school.  Otherwise timetables must be picked up on 
Tuesday September 5th between 8-9:30am; no timetable changes will be 
permitted on this date. 

 


